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Dear Community Member: 

 

The Sacramento Asian Peace Officers Association (APOA) is hosting our 30th Annual 

Community Awards Banquet at the Asian Pearl Restaurant (6821 Stockton Boulevard, 

Sacramento, CA) on Friday, June 6, 2025 (5:30 PM). This year, we will be honoring our Kinya 

Noguchi Award and Officer Barry Lee Community Impact Award recipients.  

 

The APOA requests your support in our upcoming event. Your generous contributions will 

make this year's awards banquet a success. Your contributions also benefit various 

community-based organizations throughout the Sacramento region. APOA members tirelessly 

volunteer their time and effort to the community. Finally, your funds promote 

professionalism and diversity within the law enforcement community through training, 

education, and mentorship.   

 

Over 300 individuals attended last year's program and had the opportunity to network and 

help our community efforts. Without your assistance, we would be unable to continue our 

primary goals of supporting the community and developing future leaders within public safety 

organizations.  

 

On behalf of the APOA, thank you in advance for your support. All contributions to the APOA 

are tax-deductible. Corporate sponsorships are also welcomed. Check with your tax and 

financial professionals to the extent of your deduction. If you have any questions, contact me 

at (916) 813-0954 or email me at bkaneyuki@sacpd.org.   

 

With sincerest thanks, 

 

 

 

Brent Kaneyuki 

President 
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